
Join us for a brief program 

as we say goodbye to the 

school which served scholars 

from 1971 to 2010. The 

school will be demolished 

this summer to make way 

for a new school for grades 

Pre-K through 5. 

Everyone is invited! 

Time: 11:00 a.m. 

Date: May 26, 2018 

 Tours 

 Memory Lane Photo Display 

 Refreshments 

 Food Trucks 

 Commemorative Brick Sale 

21865 Clarkwood Pkwy. 

Warrensville Heights 

 

Last Roar 

at Randallwood 


